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BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING MINUTES 
September 18, 2018 

 
Attendees: Commissioner Mark Osborn 
   Michelle Finelli, Deputy Health Officer 

Philip Ewaka 
   Eileen Bailey, Code Department 
   Greg and Noah Marino, Boy Scout Troop #225 
 
    
Meeting called to order: 7:10 pm 
 

 Review BOH meeting minutes from June 12, 2018. Commissioner 
Osborn made motion to approve minutes and Philip seconded 
the motion. 

 Greg and Noah Marino of 6 W. Evans Way attended meeting to 
observe a Township Meeting as part of a Boy Scout 
advancement requirement. 

 
Old Business: 

 22 Blackthorne Lane, property continues to be property 
maintenance issue.  Public works cut the grass and liens issued. 
Property is listed in newspaper for sheriff sale on September 21, 
2018. 



 Ice Works Ammonia Leak-Michelle inspected all food areas, and 
business was re-opened. 

 
New Business:   

 Michelle reported only 15 businesses left to inspect, including 
the second inspection for all schools. 

 Michelle received compliant about Giant foods.  Commissioner 
Osborn requested an inspection. 

 
The next BOH meeting is Wednesday, December 12, 2018  at 7:00pm 
at the Aston Township Building. 
 
If you have any questions, or concerns, please contact our office (610) 
494-0384. 
 
 
    


